
Newsletter
Friday 11th December

Messages from 
Mrs Hopkins, Executive Headteacher & 

Mrs Oakley, Head of School

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Friends,

After this most unusual year, the team at Beaver Green would like to wish you all a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We hope that you enjoy spending time with your 
nearest and dearest and enjoy the festivities.

We look forward to seeing all your smiling faces back at school on Monday 4th January.



Carol of the Sea Swallows
https://revelationashford.co.uk/carol-of-the-sea-swallows

Year 1 had a fantastic time participating in Animate Arts’ Big Draw 
Festival 2020 throughout October and November. We produced sea 
swallows that we stuck together to form a flock. We made curtains by 
creating snowflakes. We also listened to Carol of the Bells and used 
candle wax to draw on white paper to show the movements we heard. 
Then we painted over them using watery blue paint to create the waves 
in the sea! Finally we designed 2 arctic foxes that were made into 
cardboard cutouts. We then used different paper types to decorate 
them. See if you can spot them in the 360 film that has been created!

https://revelationashford.co.uk/carol-of-the-sea-swallows
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=30i4vTnKTCg


What we have been doing in Year 2
In Year 2  this term, we have been learning about 
The Great Fire of London.  We have written stories 
about Sammy the Street Dog and an information 
page about The Great Fire.  We have created 
pictures of the London skyline during the time of 
the fire and we have studied the famous figure 
Samuel Pepys.  Without him and his famous diary, 
we would know a lot less about the Fire!

In maths, we have been 
learning about division and 
multiplication and we have been 
learning our 2, 5 and 10 times 
tables!



What we have been doing in 6VH
As part of our topic work on 
World War II, we have 
learnt about the holocaust 
and it’s most famous 
teenager - Anne Frank. The 
children have written 
biographies about her short, 
but incredible life. 

In guided reading, we have studied The Boy 
in the Striped Pyjamas. The story is about a 
boy whose father in the Commandant of the 
concentration camp, Auschwitz and the 
friendship he makes with a boy on the other 
side of the fence. Here is some of our 
artwork, based on the moment when the 
boys meet for the first time. 



Learning Heroes
Nursery        Year R

All of the children have had 
a fantastic term at the 
Nursery and enjoyed 
exploring many different 
Christmas activities this 
week!

Tyler enjoyed exploring the “snow “ 
and the shapes. He had lots of fun 
finding and naming them.

Super job Tyler!

This week the learning 
hero in RJR is Millie. 
Millie was determined to 
rescue the superhero that 
was trapped by the string! 
She did this confidently 
and was very proud of 
herself. Well done Millie!

Penguins’ learning hero is Noah.
Noah had his first session of 
Forest School this week and
really threw himself into exploring 
the woodland.  He was so proud of 
himself when he was able to climb 
a tree too. The huge grin says it all. 
Great attitude Noah!



Learning Heroes
Year 1         Year 2

The learning hero in 1JS 
this week is Ezmae! Ezmae 
has loved getting outdoors 
for our learning this week. 
She used natural objects 
such as sticks and leaves to 
recreate the constellations 
we have been learning 
about!

The learning hero in 1SJ 
this week is Sarah, she 
has done some amazing 
writing using Capital 
letters, finger spaces 
and full stops. Well done 
Sarah!

The Learning Hero 
in 2OE this week is 
Taya for her 
fantastic picture of a 
snowman created 
with 2d shapes!

The Learning Hero in 2NB this 
week is Kerry for her amazing 
letter to Father Christmas.  
Well done Kerry!



Learning Heroes
Year 3           Year 4

The learning hero in 
3BC this week is Ayva. 
She coloured and neatly 
cut an amazing creation 
wheel for RE Day. Well 
done Ayva :)

Our learning hero 
this week in 3SK is 
Eden. Some great 
reflections and 
beautiful work. 

4KB’s learning hero this 
week is Samyok. It’s been 
so lovely seeing Samyok 
grow in confidence over 
this term. He is working 
well with his peers and 
and sharing his fantastic 
ideas. Keep up the 
amazing learning 
Samyok!



Learning Heroes
Year 5 Year 6

This week we have two 
learning heroes in 5AT - 
They are Scarlett and 
Emmy. Both girls worked so 
hard together to create a 
fab piece of artwork this 
week. Well done for great 
teamwork! :)

Our learning hero in 6VH 
this week is Carrie-Anne, 
for her super artwork based 
on the meeting of Bruno 
and Shmuel in our guided 
reading book - The Boy in 
the Striped Pyjamas. 
Carrie-Anne worked so hard 
on her landscape and paid 
real attention to detail.  

This week 6SH’s 
learning hero is the 
incredible Charlie. He 
always works so hard, 
he has a super artistic 
flare and is kind and 
polite. You are a real 
super star in 6SH, 
Charlie and we are 
really proud of you. 

The learning hero this week 
for 5MM is Alfie BH.  Alfie has 
consistently throughout the 
term tried really hard with his 
behaviour for learning, with 
some amazing results. He has 
made remarkable strides 
forward in his presentation. 
Well done Alfie we are all so 
proud of you! Keep up the 
good work!


